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Ref: Consultation on exemption under the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008  

Introduction 

 

Mighty River Power (MRPL) welcomes the opportunity to make a submission in relation to the 

Gas Industry Company’s (GIC’s) consultation paper on “Vector’s exemption application”, dated 

15 December 2011. 

 

No part of our submission is confidential and we are happy for it to be publicly released. 

MRPL’s responses to the questions is summarised in the appendix attached below. 

  

If you would like to discuss any of our above comments directly with Mighty River Power, then 

please do not hesitate to contact me on 09 580 3844 or by email 

Aileen.Rodger@mercury.co.nz, or alternatively contact Ranjesh Kumar, Pricing Operations 

Manager on 09 580 3661.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Aileen Rodger 

Compliance and Process Improvement Manager 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 20 December 2011 

 

Andrew Walker 

Gas Industry Company Limited 

PO Box 10 646 

Wellington 6143 

 

 

by email 

Andrew.Walker@gasindustry.co.nz 

 

 Mighty River Power Limited 

Millennium Centre 

602 Great South Road 

Ellerslie 1051 

Private Bag 92008 

Auckland 1142 

 

Phone: +64 9 580 3500 

Fax: +64 9 580 3501 

www.mightyriverpower.co.nz 

 

 

             Dear Andrew, 
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Template for submissions 

Submission prepared by: (Mighty River Power; Roight Thomas) 

QUESTION COMMENT 

1 
Do submitters support the granting of an 

exemption to Vector? 

 

Mighty River Power notes that we are supportive of 

Vector’s exemption proposal. 

 

 

 

2 

Do submitters have any other comments 

on the exemption application or its 

implications?  

 

 

None 

 

 

 


